CITY OF

JLAMESA

JEWEL of the HILLS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

04/26/18

Mr. Aaron Dean
8030 La Mesa Blvd., Suite 141
La Mesa, CA 91942-0335

RE: 9160-9188 Fletcher Parkway, La Mesa APN 485-550-11-00

Dear Aaron:

This is to acknowledge that your property at 9160-9188 Fletcher Parkway, La
Mesa was found to be in substantial compliance, as of the date of this letter,
with regards to the Municipal Code violations outlined in issued Notices of
Violations and Administrative Citations dated 11/30/17 through 04/11/18. It
is understood that you will provide ongoing compliance with the Code by
performing necessary property maintenance as needed.

In addition, as of the date of this letter, all Administrative Citations and all
related fines have been rescinded.

Thank you for your cooperation and compliance with City codes.

Sincerely,

Cansts Blcko

Carole Blake
Code Compliance Officer I
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